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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 

Mr. Pete Gonda, MPA, CPPO 
Purchasing Officer 
City Hall Annex 
City of Sunnyvale 
650 West Olive Avenue 
Sunnyvale, California 94086 
pgonda@sunnyvale.ca.gov 

Re: Bid Protest Of Flatiron West, Inc. 
Project: Primary Treatment Facility Package 2 (#PW16-28) 
Bid Date: March 1, 2017 

Dear Mr. Gonda: 

As discussed, Flatiron West, Inc., withdraws its protest of award of the above job as well as our 
Public Records Act request.  Flatiron West, Inc., is confident its bid was responsive and it is imminently 
qualified to perform the project and all other projects in the City’s program.  Flatiron reserves all rights, 
claims and defenses regarding future solicitations by the City and is withdrawing its protest as a measure 
of good faith and good will.  Flatiron looks forward to a successful bridge project for the City and also 
participating in future water projects.  Thank you for your courtesy and cooperation. 

Very truly yours, 

P. Randolph Finch Jr., 
Partner  

PRF:nlh/3B86765 

cc: Flatiron West, Inc. - Benicia 

  Attn:  Mr. Richard Grabinski, Senior Vice President, Western Region (via email only) 

Flatiron West, Inc. - San Marcos 

  Attn:  Ms. Jannette Carter, Estimating Administrator (via email only) 

May 1, 2017

P. Randolph Finch Jr. 

 pfinch@ftblaw.com 
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